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THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY 
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY o8s+o 

THE DIRECTOR 

April 5, 1978 

Memorandum to the Members of the Faculty Liaison 
Committee 

This is to inform you that the Faculty Liaison 
Committee will meet with the Executive Committee of 
the Board of Trustees on Friday, April 28 at 4:30 p . m. 
in the Seminar Room on the second floor of West 
Building. 

Please let me know at your earliest convenience 
if you will attend. 

cc: Professors Adler, Geertz, Harish-Chand~, Setton 
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THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED ST UDY 
PRfNCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540 

THE DIRECTOR 

April 5, 1978 

Memorandum to the Members of the Faculty Liaison 
Committee 

This is to inform you that the Faculty Liaison 
Committee will meet with the Executive Commit tee of 
the Board of Trustees on Friday, April 28 a t 4 : 30 p .m. 
in the Seminar Room on the second floor of West 
Building. 

Please let me know at your earliest convenience 
if you will attend . 

cc: 

~Jl I~ A/I 
·N~1 

Harry Wool f \_) 

Professors Adl er, Geer t z, Harish-Chan~ , Setton 
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April 10> 1978 

Dear Mike: 

As part of the forthcoming meet1.ng of the Board of Trustees on 
April 28 and 29, the Executive Conmdttee of the Board will be meeting 
with the Faculty Liaison Conmittee. As you know, the meeting is 
scheduled for 4:30 p.m. on Friday. April 28 in the Seminar Room of 
West Building. No agenda items have been presented to me by the 
Liaison Committee, but I am sure that they will have various items 
which they will wish to take up with you directly. 

Among these items will be my proposal for a change of titles 
at the Institute. I discussed this proposal with the Faculty at 
the Faculty meeting of April 5. There was a general discussion of 
the reasons for such a proposal and I put before the Faculty the points 
which I have made in the attached letter to Howard Petersen. This 
letter is being sent to you as background for your discussion of the 
matter with the Faculty Liaison Commottee. 

With best regards, I am 

Mr. Michael V. Forrestal 
Shearman and Sterling 
53 Wall Street 
New York, New York 10005 

Cordially yours, 

Harry Woolf 

Board of Trustees Records: Committee Files: Box 1: Executive Committee Meeting Friday, April 28, 1978 - 4:30 p.m. 
From the Shelby White and Leon Levy Archives Center, Institute for Advanced Study, Princeton, NJ, USA




